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Future Meetings 
The 2011 EHASO Biennial Meeting is going to be held from Sunday, September 18th to Wednesday, 
September 22nd at Charleston Place Hotel, http://www.charlestonplace.com 205 Meeting Street, 
Charleston, SC 29401. A brochure, with a tentative schedule, is available at 
http://www.anglenorthatlantic.org/biennial/biennial.pdf. A video highlighting Charleston and the city is 
at http://www.anglenorthatlantic.org/biennial/overview.php. 
Other sites that should be useful for planning your trip are: 

- Charleston Area Visitors and Convention Bureau http://www.charlestoncvb.com/visitors/ 
- Wikitravel http://wikitravel.org/en/Charleston_%28South_Carolina%29 
- Frommer’s http://www.frommers.com/destinations/charleston/ 
- For restaurants and reservations, use OpenTable http://www.opentable.com/start.aspx?m=91 

 
Other News 
As a reminder, your officers are available to you to help with identifying and integrating new 
members, mentoring affiliate members’ presentations, or any questions you have. For more 
information about the Angle North Atlantic, visit http://www.anglenorthatlantic.org/. 
 
Obituary 
It is with sadness that we report the passing of Marshall Deeney, DDS, in June 2010, after a brief 
bout with pancreatic cancer. Marshal is a past president of the Angle North Atlantic Component and 
was a part-time faculty member at the Eastman Institute of Oral Health (EIOH, formerly the Eastman 
Dental Center) for 33 years—beginning immediately after completing his residency in 1977. For the 
last couple of years, after leaving private practice, Marshall served as the Orthodontic Program 
Director of EIOH. He received many Part-time Faculty Awards and the Iranpour Award for Excellence 
in Clinical Education at EIOH. In 2008, he received the AAOF Faculty Development Award. 
 
Immediately after receiving his B.S. and D.D.S. degrees from the University of Toronto he practiced 
general dentistry with his father for four years.  
 
Marshall led by gently nudging you in the right direction. He started as the captain of three varsity 
teams in high school. As the instructor of the Biomechanics course, he would lead you to the correct 
answer by building on what you already knew. He relished teaching and orthodontics and his 
enthusiasm was contagious. 
 
Marshall is survived by his wife Marie-Elena, children Beth, Drew, and Patrick, and grandchildren. Of 
course all of us will miss his easy-going strength of character. 
 
 


